
 
 

NVSC Chair Report 
 

Date of Assembly or VAWSC Meeting: 8/5/2023 

Northern Virginia Service Center Chair 

Name and Email: Lisa Reedy – lisanvscchair2022@yahoo.com 

Informational Items: 

 

• Meetings held – We hold monthly Officer Meetings on the 2nd Saturday of the 
month via Zoom. 

 

• Successes:  
- We have a cohesive and enthusiastic group of officers.  
- Volunteers have begun to step into service. 
- We are open Fridays and Saturdays, 12-4 
- We will had our annual DR get-together for the region on Saturday, July 15 & 

had great fellowship 
- Districts within the region have divided tasks for the upcoming in person 

Gratitude Lunch to be held Saturday, November 4, 12-3 at Bethel Lutheran 
Church in Manassas 

- NVSC has the the new daily reader in stock in July. Go to alanonva.com 
 

                    ●  Challenges: 
  - We need an Alternate Treasurer 
  - We need more volunteers to continue to expand our hours at the service 
center. 
-  We are trying to get a strategic planning subcommittee together to talk about 
the future of the NVSC office. 

 


